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EPONYMOUS CABERNET SAUVIGNON

NAPA VALLEY, CALIFORNIA, USA

94
POINTS

“Mouth-filling, dense, and plush
with teeth-gripping tannins that
lighten as the wine opens up. This
is a seductively bold, ripe red that
sashays across the palate revealing
boysenberry, heather, and
cinnamon-cedar.”

OCTOBER, 2024

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2021

EPONYMOUS CABERNET SAUVIGNON

NAPA VALLEY, CALIFORNIA, USA

94
POINTS

“Mouth-filling, dense, and plush
with teeth-gripping tannins that
lighten as the wine opens up. This
is a seductively bold, ripe red that
sashays across the palate revealing
boysenberry, heather, and
cinnamon-cedar.”

OCTOBER, 2024

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2021

EPONYMOUS CABERNET SAUVIGNON

NAPA VALLEY, CALIFORNIA, USA

94
POINTS

“Mouth-filling, dense, and plush
with teeth-gripping tannins that
lighten as the wine opens up. This
is a seductively bold, ripe red that
sashays across the palate revealing
boysenberry, heather, and
cinnamon-cedar.”

OCTOBER, 2024

©2025 IMPORTED BY QUINTESSENTIAL, NAPA CA

2021

EPONYMOUS CABERNET SAUVIGNON

NAPA VALLEY, CALIFORNIA, USA

94
POINTS

“Mouth-filling, dense, and plush
with teeth-gripping tannins that
lighten as the wine opens up. This
is a seductively bold, ripe red that
sashays across the palate revealing
boysenberry, heather, and
cinnamon-cedar.”

OCTOBER, 2024


